Communication: C17
Committee of the Whole (PM)
January 17, 2023

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Jacquelyn Gillis Item #7
Subject: FW: [External] Development Plan - Weston Road and Highway #7

Date: Monday, January 16, 2023 9:51:41 AM

From: pina Vescio -

Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2023 11:40 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Development Plan - Weston Road and Highway #7

| have been a resident in Woodbridge for many years now and have enjoyed its beauty, safety,
conveniences and community lifestyle.

With respect to the proposed development plan at Weston Road and Highway #7, issues definitely
come to mind.

We are concerned about the already existing traffic jam situation surrounding the area and hoping
and wondering how the traffic issue will be addressed.

Secondly, we have enjoyed the many local stores/businesses located on those grounds and hope to
be able to continue enjoying them, at least in the vicinity.

The movie theaters is something our young population of Woodbridge has enjoyed for years now,
and is definitely something our young population needs to have in the area, providing them the

opportunity to have something to enjoy doing in their community.

We would like to continue to enjoy our safe community lifestyle for years to come, and hope you will
address these issues with expertise and consideration.

Thank you,

Pina Vescio



